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From: William Irvin

Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2024 5:00 PM

To: MxInfo <mx.InfoClass@waitomo.govt.nz>
Subject: Differential rating system proposal

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization. Block sender

| oppose the proposed differential rating proposal that is being promoted by the Council
as itis discrimatory and inequitable

It penalises forestry as an industry and will subsidise other farming activities that use
heavy transport on rural and residential roads such as stock trucks and other
commercial machinery used for farming purposes.

It fails to identify the value of forestry as a bona fide agricultural land use and the social
benefit it provides the wider community.
W R Irvine

Sent from my Galaxy





